CAPITAL FUND

ORYA's Capital Fund supports new initiatives, large scale programs, and/or facility
improvements. The Capital Fund is sustained by donations, grants, and program
registration fees. The Capital Fund ensures ORYA’s steady growth and, over time,
investment in larger projects.

All of ORYA’s programs benefit from the Capital Fund. Expenditures from ORYA’s
Capital Fund must support the organization’s mission and be approved by the
Board of Directors. If you have any questions regarding ORYA’s Capital Fund
please contact Matt Glode, ORYA Director at director@oryarec.org.
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